

Wayne A. Bosowicz, Registered Guide Foggy Mountain Guide Service McKay Lake, Box 715 Longlac, Ontario CANADA POT 2A0

Dear Wayne:

I just wanted to drop you a quick note to inform you that Hank, Jr. and myself are planning to hunt with you again this fall.

The week we discussed looks good at this time, arriving September 22, 1985, but you know that Hank's schedule is subject to change depending on his show schedule. However, as of now, it looks good.

Hank and I both truly enjoy hunting with you. We both have hunted with lots of people and guides and you are one of the best we have worked with in recent years.

Please stay in touch with me, and I hope your spring 1985 hunting is great!

Sincerely,

Roy G. Jinks

RGJ/dsg

cc: Dover-Foxcroft, Maine address.